

James P. Vondale, Director Automotive Safety Office Environmental & Safety Engineering Fairlane Plaza South 330 Town Center Drive Dearborn, MI 48126-2738 USA

February 12, 2010

Mr. Oakley Kevin Vincent Chief Counsel Office of the Chief Counsel National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 1200 New Jersey Avenue SE, Room W41-322 Washington, DC 20590



Dear Mr. Vincent:

Subject: Request Under 49 CFR Part 512 for Confidential Treatment of Information

Two copies of confidential information referenced in the Ford Motor Company (Ford) February 12, 2010, revision to our response to the agency's May 18, 2009, inquiry, PE09-020, are enclosed.

A review found that some confidential documents were inadvertently provided with the non-confidential documents. Ford is submitting a revised version of Appendix I. The basis for this request is the same as Ford's original request for confidentiality submitted on July 17, 2009, and the certificate provided therein applies to this document as well. The category for these documents is Cost (C) as described in Attachment 2 of that letter.

Thank you for your continuing courtesy.

Sincerely,

James P. Vondale

Enclosure